
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
17th May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
EPQ Presentation Afternoons – Wednesday 5th July and Thursday 6th July 
 
Many of our current Year 12 students are completing an Extended Project Qualification. As a part of the process, 
they are required to do a presentation. On the dates above from 5pm – 6pm, the students will set up display stands 
in the Sixth Form Centre and will be on hand to answer questions about their projects. This will be a great 
opportunity for any Year 11 students who are considering doing the EPQ to come and find out a bit more about 
what is involved.  
 
If your Year 11 son/daughter would like to attend, please could you email zfarina@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk 
with their name and whether they intend to join us on Wednesday 5th July or Thursday 6th July (both from 5pm – 
6pm). 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Zoe Farina 
Head of Year 13 and EPQ Coordinator 
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